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Some of you will remember Stuart and 
Margaret. Stuart was a verger here for 
at least 25 years and contributed greatly 
to life at St Helen’s. Unfortunately he is 
now  in a care home in Coalville.  
His wife, Margaret, helped with church 
life, including looking after the flower 
rota for many years, being a major 
organiser of the Flower Festivals, and 
being a hard-working member of the 
Social Committee. She also makes 
wonderful cakes!  
Margaret has now left Ashby to live 
nearer to her daughter. 
We would  like to invite you to a thank-
you celebration after the church service 
on Sunday 23rd June for Stuart and 
Margaret and  also for Carol, who has 
served us for many years as a lay 
reader. 

These are Shân, Caroline M, Eileen C, 
Adrienne and Mo. 

Revd  Sue 
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